
July 31, 2018 
Workshop 

Bonifay, Florida 

The Holmes County Board of Commissioners met in a Workshop on the above date with the following 

members present: Commissioner Mickey Locke, Commissioner Clint Erickson, Commissioner Bobby Sasnett, 

Commissioner Phillip Music and Commissioner Danny Powell, Chairman of the Board. 

Joey Marsh, County Coordinator and Brandon Young, County Attorney, were present. 

Angie Purvee, Deputy Clerk, was present and kept the minutes. 

Chairman Powell called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. Commissioner Erickson led the prayer and 

pledge. 

Chairman Powell announced that the workshop has been convened in order for the property owners on 

Bonifay/Gritney Road and Bonifay/Chipley Road to meet once more with the engineer to discuss the right-of­

way design related to their property for the paving projects. 

Cliff Knauer, Dewberry Engineers, advised that in order to proceed with the pavmg projects on 

Bonifay/Gritney Road and Bonifay/Chipley Road, a signed released granting an easement to the County is needed 

from each property owner. Discussion included the following: 

• Adjustments made to the design to meet property owners' requests 

• Different requirements and time frames for the two projects 

• Permits needed from DEP and Army Corps of Engineers 

• Permit applications can be submitted when all easements have been executed 

• Bid packets will go out when permits are received 

• Deadline for property owners to execute easements 

• Efforts being made to get the property release documents to the property owners 

• Time frame to complete construction on each project 

Workshop was recessed to allow the property owners present to sign easements. 

There being no further business at this time, the meeting was adjourned at 4:15 p.m. 

Clerk Chairman 


